U56291KL2023PTC080392
38/1424 (1) Central Theatre Road, Pazhavagady,

'WSP/003/2023
'22nd March 2023
Dear Dr. Sreekala S Sharma,

Subject: Research Grant Sanction Letter for Project on "Effect of Pesticide Residues on the
Phytochemical Activity - Study on Selected Species of Black Pepper (Piper Nigrum)"

We are pleased to inform you that your research proposal titled (Efféct of Pesticide Residues on )
the Phytochemical Activity - Study on Selected Species of Black Pepper (Piper Nigrum)" has becn
successfully approved by our company to ‘Dr. Sreekala S Sharma, Assistant Professor,
Department of Chemistry, Stee Sankara Vidyapeetom College, Valayanchirangara s Principal

Investigator (PI). As the Principal Investigator (PI), an amount of R8:/2/00,000/% has been
sanctioned to support your valuable research efforts. The sanctioned amount will be disbursed
in two installments. A sum of (R&I150,000/% (75% of the total) will be initially released for

the commencement of your research project.

To facilitate the disbursement process, we kindly request you to submit the following

documents within the next two weeks:

1.  Signed 'Terms and Conditions' document.
2.  Start date of the project.

Please ensure that these documents are submitted to the Director. Upon the successful
completion of the project, you are required to submit the following documents for the disbursal of

the balance amount:

1. One hard copy and a soft copy of the final project report.
2. Audited statement of expenditure.
3.  Utilization certificate, countersigned by the Head of the Institution.
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The disbursal of the balance amount is contingent upon the timely submission and approval

of the documents as mentioned above.

We are confident that your research will contribute significantly to the field, and we look
forward to the successful implementation and completion of your project. Should you have any
questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact at the research

department of our company.

We wish you every success in your research endeavors.

Sincerely

a

Dhanya M. Jose

Managing Director
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